
From: registrar
To: Shelly-Anne Connell
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2019-0041
Date: Friday, June 5, 2020 2:25:38 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, June 2, 2020 10:11 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2020-06-02

-- Case Number --
EB-2019-0041

-- Name --
Daniel Finch

-- Phone --

-- Company --
myself

-- Address --

-- Comments --
An extra 4.42/month is an outrageous increase of over $50 per year.
Distribution rates are already the highest in Canada. No increase should be allowed during the current economic
crisis.

-- Attachment --
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